
From: Jim Feeney <jfeeney@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 3:58 PM 
To: Christian Klein <cklein@town.arlington.ma.us>; Michael Ciampa <mciampa@town.arlington.ma.us>; 
Claire Ricker <cricker@town.arlington.ma.us>; Julie Flaherty <jflaherty@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Cc: ZBA <ZBA@town.arlington.ma.us>; Patrick Hanlon <phanlon@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Subject: Re: ZBA - 10 Sunnyside Request for Waiving of Fees 
  

Hi again Christian, 
  
The Town of Arlington will again waive all fees associated with permitting, except those fees 

associated with water and sewer. I agree this will demonstrate strong local support for this 

particular project, and will amount to over $100k in savings to the applicant. 

  

I will note we are unable to waive any costs associated with public safety details, if and when 

required. It is not clear whether that is contemplated by the request, but I wanted to call this out 

specifically. 

  
Thanks, 
  

Jim 
  
James Feeney 
Town Manager 
Town of Arlington 
730 Massachusetts Ave. 
Arlington, MA 02476 
(781) 316-3010 
  
Arlington values equity, diversity, and inclusion. We are committed to building a community where 
everyone is heard, respected, and protected 
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